December 4, 1995

Mr. Ronald E. Davis, Ph.D. 3790 El Camino Real #219 Palo Alto, CA 94306

Dear Mr. Davis:

Thank you for your letter of November 22, 1995, regarding various issues allegedly connected with the assassination of President Kennedy.

First, the Assassination Records Review Board is committed to fulfilling its mandate and ensuring that as complete a record of the assassination as possible is compiled at the National Archives.

Second, I have provided a copy of your letter to the appropriate staff person to review whether or not there are any HSCA records relative to alleged "conspiratorial meetings ... in New Orleans" to which you referred in your letter.

Third, the Review Board has investigated allegations that Richard Case Nagell kept materials which relate to the assassination of President Kennedy and has found no such evidence in existence to date. You may not be aware that Mr. Nagell died of natural causes in Los Angeles, California in late October. The Review Board did not have the opportunity to interview him prior to his death, but we have been in close contact with his family and the executor of his estate, and reviewed the records which he maintained.

Again, thank you for your letter. The Review Board appreciates that you took the time to convey your thoughts.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.

Associate Director for Communications